
Welcome Message Video Script 

Good afternoon.  

Welcome to this short video introducing a teaching resources site developed by the Teaching and 

Learning Commons to support faculty in their decisions around the use of generative artificial 

intelligence for the purposes of teaching and learning.  

Given that this technology is constantly evolving, our recommendations are likely to remain iterative. 

And this site will allow a space where you can revisit, suggest resources, or receive additional 

information as the situation unfolds. On this site, you will find a basic description of generative artificial 

intelligence and some of the features that it includes. It also includes some cautions and some things 

that you may or may not be aware of along with the guidelines for use that have been developed in 

consultation with the Office of the Provost and the Privacy Office at KPU.  

Finally, there are resources curated from the literature and from our colleagues at other institutions that 

can serve to assist you in your decision-making and your learning around the use of generative AI. 

Additional supports, of course, can be received by emailing, teachinganlearningcommons@kpu.ca If 

your concerns relate to academic conduct, we encourage you to email academicintegrity@kpu.ca or if 

you wish to require students to use generative AI tools, you will need to complete a full privacy impact 

assessment. And you can do so by contacting  privacy@kpu.ca   

We hope you enjoy perusing through this site. We welcome your feedback and input. If there are 

additional supports that we can provide. 
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